
TO ALL OWNERS & RESIDENTS: Ref No. 1,6-1,02

RENOVATION WORKS - MAIN LOBBY

The Renovation to our Main Lobby will commence on
29th Nov and is expected to complete by 21 December
2016.

During the first 10 days, the Management has agreed
that the hours for hacking from Mondays to Fridays will
be extended by t hour, from 10 a.m. to 3 p.m.

We are pleased to advise that Renovation Works to the
Residents' Lift Lobbies and the New Gym are On Track.

We thank you for your understanding and regret the
inconvenience caused.

The Management
Date: 28 November 2016
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